
Upcoming Dates
Summer Term.

As we are rapidly approaching half term it looks as though some 
summer weather might at last be coming! We will be doing a lot 
of outside learning during this term and will be using our natural 
environment and everything that it offers. Our first topic will 
be ‘Growth’ so we will be planting seeds and learning about how 

to grow and look after plants, vegetables etc, what they need to 
grow well and the children will be responsible for watering and 
nurturing them! We will be doing a lot of learning about growth 
covering all the areas of learning and then later in the term our 

topic will be minibeasts. We will be finding minibeasts in the 
garden and identifying them, looking at their features, finding 
out about lifecycles, having a mini beast den and lots of other 

exciting activities!

w/c 23rd May – Queen 
Elizabeth II Platinum 
Jubilee activities and 
celebrations 

Friday 27th May –
INSET DAY nursery 
closed

30th May – 3rd June –
Half Term holiday

Monday 6th June –
Nursery opens

Thursday 9th June –
Photographer to take 
individual photos

Friday 17th June –
Father’s Day Assembly 
10am

Friday 15th July –
School Disco
nursery/reception 4.30 
– 5.30

Tuesday 19th July –
Family Fun Day (details 
to follow)

Wednesday 20th July 
– Nursery closes for 
the summer holidays

Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee
Next week we will be celebrating the Queen’s platinum Jubilee. 
We will be doing lots of activities to find out about The Queen, 

the royal family, the horses and carriages etc. We will be making 
bunting and doing other craft activities, some role play and of 
course having a street party in our nursery garden! This will be 
on Tuesday for Ladybirds (Mon, Tues, Wed am) and Thursday 

for Butterflies (Wed pm, Thurs, Fri)

Sun cream
During the hot weather please could you apply sun cream to your 
child before they come to nursery in the morning. Due to some 

severe allergies that we have in nursery which are not only 
ingested but also touch allergies, we would be very grateful if 
you could use sun cream that does not contain almond oil, often 

listed as almond oil or the Latin 'Prunus Amygdalus Dulcis’.
As we will not be able to apply sun cream after lunch we would be 

very grateful if you could apply the 8 hour sun cream to your 
child if possible. Thank you. If you would like to discuss this with 
me please ask at the gate and we can make a time. We are lucky 
that we have lots of mature trees that provide a good amount of 

shade. Please ensure that the children have a sun hat for the 
hot, sunny days. Thank you,

Photographer
The school photographer will be coming in to take individual 

photographs of the nursery children on Thursday 9th June in the 
morning. If your child is in Ladybirds (M,T,W am) and you would 

like to bring them in to have their photo taken, this week you will 
be sent an online form to complete. Thank you.


